
Include a contribution when you renew your GWTC membership or anytime. When you write your 
check, add a little extra; but please designate “$(amount) to Chenoweth Fund.”

Contact a Chenoweth Board Member if  you or someone you know wants to be a sponsor.
http://www.gulfwinds.org/Chenoweth/Chenoweth/Chenoweth_Committee_Members.asp

Total amount awarded Number of  awards

$121,553 203

http://gulfwinds.org/Chenoweth/chen_index.asp

Attend the Pot Luck Bash race, held each year in June at Forest Meadows. 
(Proceeds benefit the fund.)

How can you receive funding?

Apply for the Chenoweth Fund via http://gulfwinds.org/Chenoweth/chen_event_funding.pdf.

Nominate high school athletes to receive scholarships awarded each year at the Pot Luck Bash via 
http://gulfwinds.org/Chenoweth/chen_nom_Form.PDF.

Established in the memory of  Dean and Jenny 
Chenoweth, the Chenoweth Endowment Fund 
assists local cross-country and track runners in 
achieving athletic excellence and provides funding 
for Big Bend organizations that promote youth 
running. This is a great way for the Gulf  Winds 
Track Club to both encourage running and give 
back to the community.

How can you help?


